Sports Day is looking a bit different this year.
So we have decided to do something just for the fun of it.

We are holding .....The Sock
Olympics!
You will need
. Some socks rolled up into a ball
. A timer on a watch or mobile phone
. A tape measure or ruler
. A score sheet for each child participant

There are 8 different activities outlined below for you to do at home. You can find all
of the information that you need in the class pages section of the school website
under the heading ‘Sports Day Sock Olympics’ or by following this link
https://www.meadgateprimary.com/sports-day-sock-olympics/

Have a go at them all and record your scores on the score sheet. You will find some
demonstration videos on the website.

Take some photos if you can and post them on the VLE in the BLOG section for all
to see.

When you have completed all the activities and recorded your scores, take a photo
of the whole scoresheet and send it in via the VLE to your class teacher or via
tapestry for EYFS children. Make sure we can see the scores.

We will total them all up and announce the winning house once we have them all.
Grown-ups can join in too, but scores for children only please.

Please submit scores to your teacher via the VLE by 12pm on Friday 3™ July.

Have fun everyone.
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